
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Second Sunday of Lent – March 17, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Deacon William Spinks, Retired 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

March 16, 2019 –  March 24, 2019 
    

   Sat.    3/16  4:30 PM   Steph Donovan 

      (Mom and Dad)   

   Sun.   3/17  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Mon.  3/18  8:00 AM  Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Tues.  3/19  8:00 AM  Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Wed.  3/20  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  3/21  8:00 AM  Msgr. Ernest J. Daley 

   Fri.     3/22  8:00 AM  In honor of the Kasbee Family 

      of Erie (The Donovans) 

   Sat.    3/23  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   3/24  9:15 AM  Floyd Kuzdzal 

      (Don and Lia Ghering) 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Sat. 3/16 &Sun. 3/17 After Mass—Deacon Bill Recognition 

   Sunday, 3/17   10:15 Rel Ed Gr 6-10 

   Monday, 3/18   6:00 PM Card Party Meeting 

   Tuesday, 3/19  7:00 PM Safety Meeting    

   Wednesday, 3/20  Communion Service 

   Thursday, 3/21  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Friday, 3/22   4:30 to 7 PM—FISH DINNER     

JUST SAYING  -  

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection for March 10th 
was not available for this bulletins deadline. 

The Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) for 2019  
 
A sincere thank you to all who 
made a pledge and/or gift to the 
Catholic Services Appeal. If you 

have not yet made a commitment, it is not too late. 
Pledge cards are available in the gathering space. Just 
drop your pledge card or envelope marked ‘CSA’ in the 
collection basket or turn it in at the parish office.  
Your generosity is appreciated. 

ALL SAINTS—FRIDAYS  IN 
LENT—4:30 TO 7:00 PM  
March 22, 29, April 5 & 12 
$10 for Adults, $4 Children under 12, 
Toddlers eat free!  
 
Please send desserts! They are 
what makes our dinners the best in 
the area. Our volunteers are the 
best! Have a little time on Fridays? 
Dish washers ALWAYS needed!  

 SPRING 

   in the Country  

Planning/volunteer meeting on 
Monday, March 18th, at 6:00 PM. 
 
A Card Party is being planned for 
Sunday, May 19, 2019, from 2:00 
PM until 5:00 PM at All Saints. 
Many volunteers are needed, women 
and men, to make the “Spring in the 
Country” Card Party a success.  See 
you at the meeting. Thanks! 

Join us TODAY after Mass, in  
recognizing and thanking  
Deacon Bill Spinks, and his wife Debbie, 
as he retires from full time ministry. 
 

 On behalf of the people of All Saints Parish along with 
myself we would like to thank you for all your ministry of 
service, guidance and support that you have given to our 
parish. You have been a real asset over your many years of 
caring for the people of God and most of all your 15 years 
serving as Deacon within our parish. Know that all of us 
here at All Saints are most grateful to you. 
 
 We thank you along with your wife Debbie for your 
generous spirit, active support and prayerful ministry over 
these many years. We are aware that your service to the 
people of God continues. If I can ever be of any special 
assistance to you please let me know. I would be happy to 
do whatever I can for you. 

 
Most gratefully yours in our Lord, 
Rev. Gregory Passauer 
Pastor 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017  SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT MARCH 17, 2019 

   
 
 
  Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
  dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org  (814)573-8925 
 
March 24—Religious Ed at 10:15 Gr. K-5 
Altar Server Recognition Mass at 9:15 
ALL Altar Servers should attend. 
 
Return your M&M cannisters! 
The fundraiser for the Catholic Heart Workcamp 
Mission Trip is underway. M&M Mini’s cannisters were 
handed out a few weeks ago. We ask that you enjoy the 
M&M’s and consider returning your cannister with a  
donation to help defray the cost of sending 10 people from 
All Saints on this mission trip. Or make donations of any 
amount—all will be appreciated! Please return your  
donation today to the parish. Thank you for your support. 
 
A Family Perspective 
Jesus “went up the mountain to pray” and he was 
“changed.”  Prayer has the power to change us. This Lent 
set aside a few minutes each day to pray for members of 
your family. Pray before each meal and if you are married, 
spend five minutes in prayer together.  
 
2nd Week of Lent Justice Challenge:  
Luke’s Gospel retells the story of the Transfiguration of 
Jesus. God tells the apostles to listen to his beloved son, 
Jesus. We too are called to listen to him, and to follow him 
as missionary disciples. Your challenge this week is to   
listen to Jesus’ call to be people of justice and service. How 
can you live out Jesus’ teaching that what we do for the 
least of our brothers and sisters, we do for him? Who needs 
love and support in your life?  
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Readings for next Sunday, March 24 
EX 3:1-8A, 13-15; PS 103: 1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8, 11;  
1 COR 10:1-6, 10-12; LK 13:1-9 

On the bulletin board—Holy Trinity Easter Market 
pre-order forms—send it to them by 3-25. 

RESOURCES FOR 
Pick up a copy of “Five Minutes 
with the Word” for Lent. 
Set aside five minutes each day to 

reflect on the daily Mass readings using this little booklet.  
Take one to a shut-in or a friend! 
 
CRS Rice Bowl is Catholic Relief Services’ Lenten faith-in-
action program. It offers opportunities for 
your family to engage daily with the spiritual 
pillars of Lent: prayer, fasting and almsgiving. And it’s an 
opportunity for us as a parish to come together as a commu-
nity and reflect on what it means to live out our Gospel call 
to go out and encounter those most in need. Pick up your 
family’s Rice Bowl from the gathering space.  Try to make 
CRS Rice Bowl a priority this year for your almsgiving.  
 
And don’t forget to download the CRS Rice Bowl app to 
learn about the needs of the world—and what is done with 
your generosity through Catholic Relief Services!  
 

All Saints App has Lenten reflections too! 
Check out our app for the readings for each     
day of Lent using the “Readings” button and  
reflections for Lent using the “Lent” button. 
 

 
Go to BestLentEver.com/ParishSignUp for another great 
resource for Lent. Discover how to open your heart to God 
and do more than just give up chocolate for Lent! 

TO THE ALL SAINTS COMMUNITY: 
 
As a result of expressed questions and concerns regarding 
our newly implemented security program, Question/
Answer discussion sessions will be held immediately  
after both masses on the weekend of March 30 and 31. 
 
Members of the security team together with Fr. Greg and 
Deacon Tom will address questions and concerns regard-
ing our procedures designed to provide the safest possible    
environment for all members of our parish family. 
The goal of this discussion forum is to help everyone      
understand the implemented changes and reasons behind 
our increased security. 
 
We encourage continued prayer as many area churches 
also deal with increased security amidst unfortunate in-
creasing threats of violence within our changing society. 
 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190226/keeping-sacred-spaces-safe 
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